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Minutes 

A meeting of the IQAC core members with the Principal in chair was held on 

June 1st, 2020 at 3:00 pm through Google meet for the following agenda: 

• New guidelines for AQAR 

• New composition of IQAC 

• Action taken report of the work allotted to the IQAC Core members 

• AQAR 2019-20 

Following members were present in the meeting 

Dr Rakhee Chauhan 

Dr Divya Verma 

Dr Varsha Singh 

Dr Rini Pundhir 

Dr Seema Sahdev 

Dr Nidhi Kapoor 

Dr K Vandana Rani 

 

The meeting started with a welcome/thanks note for the Principal. 

Guidelines for the IQAR 2020-21 were discussed in detail. 

Change in composition of the new IQAC was proposed by Dr Rakhi Chauhan 

and advised to include representative from all the stakeholders. 

Updation of record keeping of the offices was also proposed. 



Name of Ms Asha Rawat was recommended by the Principal for record keeping 

and other clerical work related to IQAC. 

All the members suggested for updating the college website and include a full 

dedicated page for IQAC. 

It was proposed that feedback from the stakeholder is an important tool for 

the progress of any institution. The feedback mechanism should include filling 

of feedback proforma by the stakeholders, followed by data analysis and 

action taken report. 

Dr Varsha Singh was given the task feedback. 

It was also suggested that feedback can be linked to the clearance form to get 

maximum participation for the year 2020-21. 

All the members were of the opinion that the college should work in the 

direction of organising inter and intra institutional workshops, seminars on 

quality related themes and promotion of quality circles. The college should 

enhance quality related activities including adoption and dissemination of best 

practices. It was decided to associate IQAC with all the events of the college. 

It was decided that once the lockdown will be over the college will initiate the 

process of MIS software. 

It was proposed in the meeting that e-version of all the reports, Journals and 

magazines should be released without waiting for the lockdown to be over. 

There after action plan for individual criteria of IQAR 2019-20 were discussed 

with the respective members. 

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks by the coordinator Dr Rakhi Chauhan. 

  


